
 

 

 

9th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Uniform Policy 
 
Please find attached our Uniform Policy.  Prior to Christmas we noticed that there were elements of the uniform policy 
not being adhered too and therefore we are attaching the policy as a reminder.  

 
Please take some time to read through the policy carefully. We wanted to draw your attention to the following details 
which you will find within the updated uniform policy: 
 

• Plain black school shoes (No open-toed shoes or sandals, trainers or canvas shoes). Children may wear plain 
black ankle boots. Black trainers are not school uniform. 

• Plain green, black, grey, or white tights OR plain white, grey, or black socks (socks or tights must be worn). Sport 
socks with logos are not school uniform 

• Hair accessories should be in keeping with school uniform: green, black, or white (novelty alice-bands, including 
alice bands with ears and oversized bows are not allowed). 

• Children should not wear jewellery to school other than a cheap watch or stud earrings. Smart watches are not 

allowed in school. 

• Outlandish hairstyles, coloured hair, nail varnish, fake nails and makeup are not allowed in school. If a child 
comes to school with nail varnish, fake nails or make up on, parents will be contacted and asked to make 
arrangements for it to be removed. 

We expect all uniform to be named. 

At Forest & Sandridge, we are proud of our school and we are proud to represent it. By wearing school uniform, the 
children gain a strong sense of identity and can share in this pride. We expect all children to adhere closely to our 
uniform policy and will follow up with parents when children are not wearing uniform. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Scott James  
Headteacher 
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